
Fore Street River Of Lights Now Switched On 

Saltash Town Council are happy to confirm that the river of festoon lights on Fore Street has 

now been switched on. 

Bringing extra illumination and some charm to the Saltash community, it is hoped that 

residents and visitors alike will have their day brightened up by this addition to the street. 

Be sure to check the lights out the next time you’re taking a walk along Fore Street. 

Mayor of Saltash, Julia Peggs said: ‘I am excited to see the river of festoon lights switched on 

along Fore Street. The lighting will provide extra illumination, as well as making Fore Street a 

brighter and safer place.’ 

For more information about the lights, please check our social media channels. 

 


